
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 28th January 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Younger Leadership Forum  

We are so proud of our members of the ‘National Leadership Forum’ who have been 

working with the Diocese to collaborate with church school pupils from all over the  

country! Their second online meeting this week saw them discuss the themes of love and 

overcoming challenges. It’s so brilliant that St Uny pupils are promoting pupil voice at a 

national level. Well done!  

 

 

 

Year 2 Sports Stars!  

Congratulations to a group of Year 2 pupils who went to Mounts Bay  

Academy on Thursday afternoon and took part in a multi-sports competition 

with lots of different schools. The children collaborated brilliantly and fully  

immersed themselves in the different challenges. The organisers of the event 

commented on how brilliant the children were – well done!  

 

 

 

Bibles For Schools – Thank You!  

Thank you so much to Bibles for Schools, who supported us in securing 175 new Bibles for the  

children to use in school and as part of their learning. We have enough for all pupils in Years 2

-6 to use and some class Bibles in Tehidy and Kynance classes. Thank you so much – we can’t 

wait to start using them!  

 

 

 

Forest School – Spare Clothes Plea!   

If any parents have any spare / unwanted outdoor children’s clothes such as  

waterproofs, puddle suits, wellies or hats we would be very grateful for any  

donations. We are looking to build our own spare sets in case children need to use 

them during our forest school sessions. Thank you for your continued support with 

our forest school provision.  

 

 

Parking 

We have recently been working with some of the local residents regarding  

parking on Polmennor Drive at the start and end of the school day. Please ensure 

you do not block any driveways or park on pavements during the school run, we 

need to ensure emergency vehicles can get through at all times. Thank you for 

your continued  

support.  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our  

website or Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School 

 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Collaboration’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Tehidy 95.3% 

Kynance 92.9% 

Poldark 81.2% 

Zennor 80.2% 

Godrevy 83.3% 

Mousehole 80.4% 

Morvah 90.8% 

Gwithian 77% 

Whole School 85% 

Attendance—our target for overall  

attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

3rd & 10th February 

Kynance class Forest School 

Friday 18th February 

Inset day 

w/c 21st February 

Half Term 

Tuesday 1st March 

EYFS/KS1 Book Fair 

Thursday 3rd March 

KS2 Book Fair 

World Book Day –Book Character dress up 

Monday 7th March 

Parents’ Evening (Kynance class only) 

Tuesday 8th March 

Parents’ Evening (all classes except Kynance) 

Thursday 10th March 

Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Friday 18th March 

Comic Relief 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Balance paid for  

London  

Residential  

29 April 

Balance paid for 

Bath Residential  

29 April 

From the FOSUA 
Thank-you to everyone who has signed up to Your School Lottery, we had our first draw last weekend, well done to Hannah C who won 
£20! There is a guaranteed school jackpot of £20 this weekend too as well as a national jackpot of £25,000, if you’d like to buy a £1 ticket 
please visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-uny-academy 

• We have come across a great new and easy way to raise funds for the school through  

recycling used ink cartridges. We are working with a company called ‘Empties Please’. They collect 
and recycle used ink and toner cartridges the environmentally friendly way and will donate the 
money raised back to us. We hope to have this set up within the next week or so! Local businesses can also collect on our behalf so please get in touch 
if you think you could have a small collection box in your workplace. 

•  We will be announcing the winner of our logo competition next week, we’ve really enjoyed looking through all the designs you’ve come up with! 

• We will soon be doing a spring tidy of the plants down at The Hive; if you are able to spare an hour of your time every couple of weeks to help us 

with some basic weeding/planting please get in touch friendsofstunyacademy@gmail.com 
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